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Last Thursday, the event "Safeguarding the Rights of Future Generations" took
place with the presence of our Permanent Observer to the United Nations in New
York, H.E. Mr. Narinder Kakar, who joined a group of renowned experts. This
interesting event was organized by the Normandy Chair for Peace and the
Permanent Missions of Vanuatu and Costa Rica to the United Nations, in
collaboration with UPEACE and several other organizations.

Watch the recording here

OUR PERMANENT OBSERVER, MR. NARINDER KAKAR,
PARTICIPATED IN THE EVENT "SAFEGUARDING THE RIGHTS

OF FUTURE GENERATIONS"

UPEACE released the video "UPEACE
Experience" which shows its
multiculturalism, biodiversity, staff,
students, faculty, among many other things
that make studying a unique experience.

Watch the video here

THE "UPEACE EXPERIENCE" VIDEO WAS
RELEASED

https://www.facebook.com/NormandyChairForPeace/videos/246042684834276
https://www.instagram.com/reel/CuH5miis8C2/
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Earth Charter International celebrated its anniversary on Thursday, June 29th with two
important webinars that showed its commitment to a sustainable future. In addition, they
shared coffee and snacks with staff to thank them for their support over the past 23
years.
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EARTH CHARTER INTERNATIONAL 
COMMEMORATED ITS 23RD ANNIVERSARY

The results of the Climate Change Adaptation Project in Guanacaste, implemented by
UPEACE with the support of the U.S. Embassy, were presented at the Hotel Cala Luna in
Playa Langosta. They emphasized the need to prevent the loss of beach material (sand).

Watch the videos of the workshops here

THE RESULTS OF A JOINT PROJECT BETWEEN UPEACE AND
THE U.S. EMBASSY WERE PRESENTED

https://www.youtube.com/playlist?list=PLGmW1fSMk5EkBPih8f7-y5QisIEk0kaxD

